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Walkers take some time to hug a tree 

 

WALKS IN THE WOODS 

All walks for the remainder of the year have been cancelled. See you again next 

year! 

 

For more information contact 

the SCLT office (828) 749-1560 

info@saludaclt.org 

  



 

 

Sawing and lopping 

 

Trail Clearing 

After the storm, there is a lot of work to be done to clear our trails of debris to make 

them safe and passable to open again for public use. If you would like to volunteer 

and are not already on our volunteer list, contact us to keep up to date on work 

days.  

 

For more information contact 

the SCLT office (828) 749-1560 

info@saludaclt.org 

  



 

 

Get a plot and plant a seed 

 

Robinson Community Garden 

  

The Community Garden has several plots that will be coming 

available for the year 2025 (November – October).  We are 

looking for committed gardeners.  There are half plots available for $25 and full plots 

available for $50, annually. 

  

If you are interested, please contact Bruce Hunt 

bruce.hunt190@gmail.com, 828-708-7380. to be considered and to review rules 

and regulations. 



 

 

Wreath Makers unite! 

 

ANNUAL WREATH MAKING WORKSHOP 

 

“It’s the hap-happiest time of the year” 

 

Celebrate the beginning of the holidays by joining us to make a beautiful 

boxwood wreath at SCLT's annual wreath-making day at Henry's Nature Center on 

Saturday, November 30, from 11 am to 3 pm (rain or shine). 

All the makings for a wreath of your own design will be provided at this merry 

activity for children and adults. Bring clippers, ribbon, and ornaments if you have 

them. Dress warmly and bring folding chairs or blankets if you like. 

 

Questions? Call the SCLT office (749-1560). 

Directions to Henry's Nature Center: From Main Street, drive 176, Spartanburg Hwy, 

toward Flat Rock. Henry's is the first right turn after passing the "Entering Henderson 

County" sign, about a quarter mile past Green River BBQ. 

 

This seasonal event is made possible through the generous support of the Polk 

County Community Foundation. 

  



 

 

Until the trees start budding 

 

Newsletter Team 

Footnote: 

Excuse the SCLT newsletter team while they take a break from 

reporting. Expect the next newsletter in late February as Walks 

in the Woods starts up again in March 2025. 

  

  

 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP MATTERS! 

We'd love to have you join us as a SCLT member.  Our members provide vital 



 

volunteer and financial support in our mission of preserving Saluda’s rural small-town 

character by protecting its unique natural heritage.  Just click on this link for more 

information: https://saludaclt.org/membership 

  

 

 

 

 

SCLT Monthly Board Meeting 

 

SCLT Board Meeting is scheduled for 

November 6th at 4:00. 

 Please contact the office for specifics. 

 

Please keep Twin Lakes in mind when planning events in the coming year.  This 

outdoor venue can be reserved for birthdays, weddings, and other special 

events. 

 

SCLT appreciates support from the Saluda Fund at the Polk County Community 

Foundation. 

 

Please feel free to contact us about any of our projects by calling our office at 

828-749-1560 and leaving a message. We will return your call promptly. Or send 

an email to info@saludaclt.org. We look forward to your comments and 

suggestions. 

 

www.saludaclt.org 
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